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Grand Knight's Message
Dear Brother Knights,

May I take this opportunity to wish au Mother's a very happy and Blessed
Day.

I am thrilled to announce another senout ``The Eddie A Memorial "Knight's
at the Races" held on April 22, 2023. Thank you to chairmen Willie Grey and
Mike Moore for their hard work and commitment to ensure this major
fundraiser was a success. It was wonderful success. Thank you to all who
worked, sold tickets, and attended. During these troubled times it is so good
to see so many having fun and enjoying each other's company.

20-K, tickets are in total circulation please remember to return your ticket
stubs. Return date is May 12, 2023. The drawing will be Sunday, May 21,
2023 at our council with a Cocktail Party for all ticket holders 2-4 pin. Good
luck to all. Thank you, Billy Quinn and Mike Frawley, chairmen of the 20-K.

Memorial Day, Monday, May 29th, a day we honor all the men and women
who lost their lives in battle or from wounds sustained in battle, while
defending our Country. God Bless America.

Our June 13th  meeting will be our election of council officers. ALL  positions
are available. Please consider accepting one of the positions. No prior
experience necessary, just the willingness to help in moving the council
forward.

Believe it, you can achieve it!

God Bless

foarfu P. riwachoaife

Grand Knight
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a P 'SCO
Father Patricle J. Keati,ng

During the month of May we honor our Blessed Mother, in addition we celebrate
Mother's Day. I invite you to take time each day, to give thanks for your own mother and
for the presence of Blessed Mary in our lives. I encourage you to pray the Rosary, if that is
possible; if not, I would suggest that you pray the Hail Mary thr6e times each day, one in
the moming, one at noon, and one in the evening. Each time we invoke this prayer to the
Blessed Mother we are invited to follow her advice to "listen to Christ." May the Blessed
Mother lead us closer to the Lord Jesus.

Baseball  season has begun,  and we are  still  in the early part of the  season,  but in
order for a ball club to win the World Series, they need to play as a team in union with one
another.  As  we  prepare  for  summer,  it  is  important to  look back  on  the  past year  and
express our gratitude to the officers of our council and all those who dedicated their time
by volunteering for the events sponsored by our council. Life is busy, but we thank those
who in a special way make Hudson Council 3701 great. I encourage you, if you can, to get
a little more involved in our council.

May the example of Blessed Michael MCGivney continue to guide the work of our
council. Please know that you and your family are in my daily prayers.

In Christ,
Father Patrick J. Keating

HUDSON MARINER

PRIESTS, BROTHERS, NUNS. THI=Y NEI=D
US ..... WrE NEED THEM.

VOCATIONS ARE I=VI:RYBODY'S BUSINESS
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Knights
Gear.com

ven]uRIFTEER§ RIEEDED!
Although you may see many events that are coming up, they are not possible without you.
I am looking for some brothers who want to be more involved in Hudson and keep us go-
ing strong.  So please reach  out to me so we can plan more events at Hudson. Lets make
those memories for our families, that we have done so many times over the years. So
reach out to me if interested so we discuss how YOU can help your brother Knights.

Thank You and God Bless!
Wi,I,lie Grey, FS / Program Director

347-733-4653 * hudsonevents@gmail.com
No idea is a bad one, having N0 ideas at cil,l is worse.I
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Mark Your Calendar

May 9th
May 14th
May 21st
May 23rd

May 29th
June 13th
June 18th
June 20th
July 4th

Monthly Lecturer Meeting 8pm
Mother's Day
20-K Drawing
Monthly General Meeting 8pm
Memorial Day
Monthly Lecturer Meeting 8pm
Father's Day
Monthly General Meeting 8pm
Independence Day
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Thank you t® ®u Race Sp®us®rs,  Horse OVAers
and all those in attendab€e this aftem®®b for you

help in making this event a huge SUCCESS!
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TEtAZIIEE V®u  SP®Zts®E.S 1

ae

apttttber'£ xp Lo [.fa
IRISH SuPERMARKET

7ha7tezdfr
Bar & Restaurant
50-24 Skillman Ave

Sunnyside NY 11104

®        7:3tTfanEgg®

Carl   Langner  &  Paul   Allen
Sir  Fred  Sutton

Kevin  Mulvena
Mike  Moore

Kevin  Scanlon
Jimmy  Carr

Jack  Hourigan
John  Zenko  &  Bill   Trace

Thank you to all who participated in this event.
You are the ones who made it successful.

I know that Eddie A. is smiling while looking over us
alid proud that his memory & legany lives on.

From the Knights at the Races Commiltee.
Willie Grey & Mike Moors
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George W. Hudson Council 3701
St. Pat's Brunch

What a great day at the council on Saturday, March 5th St. Pat's
Brunch. The room was full to capacity and the entertainment was
Fabulous.
Everyone had a wonderful time.
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HALL FOR RENT
COME LOOK U§ OVER

If you are looking for a hall to rent for a special
occasion don't forget your Council.

We have a great caterer and friendly staff of workers.
If you are interested, stop by or call any

Tuesday or  Saturday evening
between 7:30pm and 9:00pm and speak with
Bill Quinn or Willie Grey, FS  (718) 446-3701

HUDSON MARINER

MAIN  HALL

(Upstairs)

Holds  90 to  160 people.

The  package comes with
bar options  and
food  choices.

MCLOUGHLIN  ROOM
(Downstairs)

This  room  holds up to 80
people.

Bar a:#aatbe,:i.ng are
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